
 

 

Dear All, 
I hope you had a wonderful weekend and now 
that summer seems to have come to a close, 
it might be a good time to remind you that 
your children will start to need weather 
appropriate outer clothing. Please make sure 
that all items are named.  
 
On Friday, we saw some wonderful costumes 
from both children and staff to celebrate 
“Dahlicious Day” - Mr Davies made a colourful 
Willy Wonka! We will let you know soon how 
much we raised for this very worthy cause. 
 
This week, we look forward to meeting as 
many parents as possible at our Meet the 
Teacher sessions as well as our Phonics 
Meetings for Reception and Year 1, next 
week. 
 
I hope you and the children have an 
enjoyable week. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Miss V Amor 
Deputy Head 
 
 

 
 

 
 
15/09/2023  Roald Dahl Day 
19/09/2023  Meerkats Class Meet the Teacher —3:30 pm, 
   4:30 pm & 5:30 pm 
20/09/2023  Meet the Teacher—3:30 pm, 
   4:30 pm & 5:30 pm 
25/09/2023  Year R Phonics Meeting—9:00 am 
   KS1 Hall, & 3:30 pm  Caterpillars 
26/09/2023  Year 1 Phonics Meeting—9:00 am 
   KS1 Hall & 3:30 pm  Caterpillars 
26/09/2023  European Day of Languages 
27/09/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 
   Day—9:00 am 
29/09/2023  SLSA Welcome Back Picnic 3:20 pm 
OCTOBER  Black History Month 
03/10/2023  Flu Immunisation Year R-6 
04/10/2023  Harvest Festival 
10/10/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 

   Day—9:00 am 
17/10/2023 -  Travelling Book Fair 
18/10/2023  SLSA AGM Online 8:00pm 
19/10/2023  Kingfishers Class Assembly 9:00 am 
 

23/10/2023—27/10/2023 Half Term 
 
30/10/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 
   Day—9:00 am 
01/11/2023  Braiswick Photography – Individual  
   Photos 
07/11/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 

   Day—9:00 am & 6:00 pm 
08/11/2023  Cineworld Visit—Years 5 & 6 
09/11/2023  Hedgehogs Class Assembly 9:00 am 
09/11/2023  Cineworld Visit—Years 3 & 4 
10/11/2023  Remembrance Day 
13/11/2023  Anti Bullying Week 
17/11/2023  Children in Need 
20/11/2023 -  Year 6 PGL—Mill on the Brue 
24/11/2023 
22/11/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 

   Day—9:00 am   
23/11/2023  Rabbits Class Assembly 9:00 am 
23/11/2023  Cineworld Visit— Years 1 & 2 
30/11/2023  Penguins Class Assembly 9:00 am 
04/12/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 

   Day—9:00 am 
04/12/2023  Parents Meetings 3:30 pm—6:30 pm 
05/12/2023  Parents Meetings 3:30 pm—6:30 pm 
06/12/2023  Parents Meetings—Turtles Class Only 
   3:30 pm—6:30 pm 
06/12/2023  Year 1&2 Nativity 9:30 am & 2:00 pm 
07/12/2023  Reception Christmas Concert 
   9:30 am & 2:00 pm 
08/12/2023  Nursery Christmas Concert 
   9:15 am & 2:30 pm 
08/12/2023  Christmas Jumper Day 
11/12/2023  Year 3&4 Christmas Concert 
   2:00 pm & 5:30 pm 
12/12/2023  Year 5&6 Christmas Concert 
   2:00 pm & 5:30 pm 
12/12/2023  Santa Dance 
12/12/2023  Christmas Fayre 
 
 

PRIDE WINNERS 

Caterpillars 
TBC 

Ladybirds 
TBC 

German 

 

 

Hedgehogs 
Charvi V 

Rabbits 
Safiya T 

  

Hummingbirds 
Arianna F 

Kingfishers 
Ainoah PR 

  

Robins 
TBC 

Swifts 
TBC 

 
 

 

Foxes 
Joshua C 

Otters 
Amaya V 

Owls 
Janelle O 

 

Giraffes 
TBC 

Meerkats 
Caleb B 

  

Dolphins 
Lilly P 

Penguins 
Eno A 

Turtles 
Wayde A 
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SLSA 
 
A HUGE thank you to all who attended the golden ticket event on Friday, 
it was a great event and we hear the golden ticket winners were very 
happy, even though no one left with a chocolate factory!  We are 
currently counting our pennies and will let you know how much we raised 
as soon as we can. 
  
Thank you also to those who attended the first SLSA meeting of the year, 
we were very pleased to see some new faces and some old ones. If you 
are interested in finding out more about the SLSA, feel free to come 
along to the next meeting on 11

th
 October 2023 and find out who we are 

and what we do, plus have your say in what we do with the money we 
raise. 
  
 
 
Welcome Picnic 29/09/2023 
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 Dahlicious Day 15/09/2023 
 
 
We saw some wonderful costumes last 
Friday from both staff and children. 
 
 
Year 5 & 6 really got into the swing of 
things—can you guess who they all are? 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Community Learning  
 
Community learning has launched its new programme of wellness courses for adults. With a 
focus on self-care, the new Well-being Programme contains a winning combination of courses 
which includes journaling, movement for wellness, how to manage anxiety and depression, 
creative writing and even a spa day for your mind! 
There’s an opportunity to get creative with calligraphy or watercolour painting and relax with 
mindfulness and journaling during our Open Day on 30

th
 September, 10:00am – 3:00pm at 

Bracknell Open Learning Centre. As part of The Great Wellness Exchange, invited guests will 
also be offering health checks and demos plus free Tai Chi and chair yoga sessions. With fun 
activities for the children too, it’s a great opportunity to come along, pick up a brochure and see 
what’s on offer. 
More information can be found at: www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/community-learning and you can 
also keep up to date by following us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/bracknelladultlearning 

  
With best wishes from The Community and Continuing Education Team    
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Playstation  
 
We have spaces at all of our clubs currently, and we are offering a free taster session to new 
families at Breakfast and After School Club this term. We are also super excited to announce we 
will be opening our bookings up to 3-year-old children too, but spaces are very limited! 
 
Holiday club bookings are now open too for October Half Term and spaces are filling up quickly 
so book quickly to avoid missing out!  
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